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February 26, 2021 

107-2021-663

His Worship Nando Iannicca 
Regional Chair 
Region of Peel 
nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca 

Dear Regional Chair Iannicca: 

Thank you for your municipality’s time and support on the matter of fare and service 
integration during Metrolinx’s Regional Roundtable discussion on February 17 and the 
first sitting of our newly established Provincial-Municipal Table on February 18.  

We appreciate the early participation of your officials copied in this letter. Their 
knowledge and experience are crucial to our shared vision of achieving a more 
equitable and integrated regional public transit network across the Greater Toronto and 
Hamilton Area.  

I recognize that fare and service integration is a challenging task. I understand that we 
will face obstacles ahead – those that have stalled work in the past – but we also 
recognize that this moment presents us with a unique opportunity. The province is 
committed to ensuring that the results of our Table’s valuable discussions define our 
strategy and that we meet our target deadlines.  

The early work now underway will be key to our shared success. Once again, I thank 
you and your staff for your continued support of your transit officials and agencies in 
these early and invaluable discussions.  

Sincerely, 

Kinga Surma 
Associate Minister of Transportation (GTA) 

c. Janice Baker, CAO, Region of Peel
Mark Castro, Director of Transhelp, Region of Peel
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